
 
 

Resolution 30-05   

A Resolution to Endorse a UGA Spring Welcome Event 

Authored by: Freshman Board Member Melissa Hevener; Freshman Board Member Hannah 

Payne 

 

Sponsored by: Freshman Board Member Asim Ahmed; Freshman Board Member Charley 

Claudio; Freshman Board Member Jacob Cone; Freshman Board Member Chan Creswell; 

Senator Erin Ernst, School of Social Work; Senator Brett Feldman, Student Life Senator; Board 

Member Allison Fine; Freshman Board Member Mary Belle Gosch; Freshman Board Member 

Sarah Gries; Senator Anna Glenn Grove, At-Large Senator; Freshman Board Member Brianna 

Hayes; Freshman Board Member Carson Kuck; Freshman Board Member Isabelle Lee; 

Freshman Board Member Greg Lloyd; Freshman Board Member Matthew McDaniel; Kush 

Patel, College of Engineering; Freshman Board Member Connor Rahbany; Freshman Board 

Member Gigi Scerbo; Freshman Board Member Jalen Polk; Senator Jada Steele, College of 

Education; Freshman Board Member Andrew Stephens 

 

WHEREAS, there are approximately 1,000 transfer and Spring first-year students who are 

admitted and choose to attend the University of Georgia in the spring semester each academic 

year, and;  

WHEREAS, these students ought to receive equal access to programs which allow them to feel 

part of the University of Georgia community and to engage with their fellow peers, and;  

WHEREAS, connections with community allow for high retention and graduation rates which 

enhance the University of Georgia as a whole, and;  

WHEREAS, there is currently a Transfer Student Welcome event designated for UGA transfer 

students, and;  

WHEREAS, both Spring first-year and transfer students deserve the right to equal resources and 

opportunities as Fall admitted students.  

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, the 30th Administration of the Student Government 

Association, on behalf of the student body, will partner with the Tate Student Center and Center 



for Student Activities and Involvement to execute and expand the Transfer Student Welcome of 

2018.  

 

THEREFORE, BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, the Student Government Association seeks to 

establish a Spring Welcome event, which aims to emulate UGA’s Fall Freshman Welcome 

Program by including Spring first-year students, in addition to transfer students.  

THEREFORE BE IT FINALLY RESOLVED, the 30th Administration of the Student 

Government Association, in partnership with the Center for Student Activities and Involvement 

and Tate Student Center, will establish and plan an annual Spring Welcome event beginning in 

spring of 2019.  

 


